
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 413 — 23 AUGUST 2019 
NEW VISA APPLICATION CENTRE IN UKRAINE  

 

A New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) will be opening in Kyiv, Ukraine on Monday 2 
September 2019. The VAC will be operated by our current provider, VFS Global. 
 
The VAC in Ukraine will better facilitate fishing crew applications from this market and resolve the current restriction on passports 
being sent outside Ukraine. 
 
VAC functions will include receiving and checking applications, data entry, banking of INZ fees and the delivery of call centre 
support. 
 
The VAC address will be: 
New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Gulliver Shopping Centre 
1-A, Sportyvna Square 
Kyiv 01023  
Ukraine 
 
Relevant INZ and VFS web content will be updated to reflect this new VAC location.  
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